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Dear Asset Management Facilitator and Asset Management Subcommittee,

The Organising Committee would like to do something about the
containers which are sitting directly on the ground. At its meeting on
Thursday 11 February, the OC passed a motion requesting the Asset
Management and the Asset Manager present a plan to rectify this
situation. Please provide this report and plan to ocmail@dte.com.au
within 28 days.

The motion passed was “That the OC writes to the Asset Management
Subcommittee and the Asset Management Facilitator requesting a report
on containers which are currently sitting directly on the ground and a
plan to rectify this and that if this report is not received within 28
days, the OC appoints another volunteer or group to take on this task.”

Kind regards
Kathy Ernst
DTE member on behalf of the Organising Committee


